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Juan Morado Mark Silberman 
BENESCH, FRIEDLANDER, 
COPLAN & ARONOFF, LLP 
jmorado@beneschlaw.com 
msilberman@beneschlaw.com 
 
 
Re: NOTICE OF COMPLETION 

PERMIT #19-059 - Quad Cities Rehabilitation Institute 
PERMIT HOLDERS:  Quad Cities Rehabilitation Institute LLC, Iowa Health System d/b/a 
Unity Point Health, Trinity Regional Health System, Trinity Medical Center, and Encompass 
Health Corporation  

 
Dear Counsel: 
 
We are in receipt of the final cost report for the permit referenced above.  Our records will be 
undated to show the project was completed on August 18, 2022, the day the facility was licensed 
with a final cost of $29,238,239.  No further action is required of the permit holders in relationship 
to the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John P. Kniery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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